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I absolutely oppose the passage of HB 3206 which will allow 16 or 17 year old 

individuals who are registered to vote to cast a ballot in school district elections. This 

bill should not be considered in light of the fact that standards of education in Oregon 

have been lowered to the detriment of students across the state. The requirements in 

education which develop the ability to exercise discernment, logic and rational 

thought have been greatly diminished. These individuals should not be voting on the 

rules by which they will be required to abide. NO on HB 3206. 


